
June 4, 2017 
 
  

Sunday, June 4  
       9:00 a.m.   Traditional Service, Sanctuary 
 Class of 2017 Recognition 
     10:05 a.m. Bible Study (All Ages) 
     11:00 a.m. Forest Community Baptist Church, The Foundry 
     11:15 a.m. Contemporary Service, Great Hall 
 Class of 2017 Recognition 
 Arabic Baptist Church of Dallas, Chapel  
     11:30 a.m. Agape Baptist Christian Fellowship, B218 
     12:15 p.m. Senior Recognition Luncheon, Gathering Hall 
       2:30 p.m. Casa De Restauración, The Foundry 
       5:00 p.m. Weekday School Transition Team  Presentation, Great Hall 
       6:00 p.m. Special Business Meeting, Great Hall 
      
  Tuesday, June 6  
        6:30 a.m. Men’s Prayer Breakfast, Off-site 
        9:00 a.m. JVP Quilters, Fellowship Hall 
      
Wednesday, June 7  
       4:45 p.m. Wednesday Night Meal, Great Hall 
       6:00 p.m. Life After Loss, Great Hall 
       6:45 p.m. Orchestra Rehearsal, Sanctuary 
       7:00 p.m.  Plano PM Color Wars, First Plano Park (14th Street) 
 Bible Study in Spanish, B219 
 UPG Ministry Team, B102 
       7:30 p.m.                     Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal, Sanctuary 
        
Sunday, June 11  
       9:00 a.m. Traditional Worship, Sanctuary     
     10:00 a.m. Bible Study (all ages) 
    11:00 a.m. Forest Community Baptist Church, The Foundry 
     11:15 a.m. Contemporary Worship, Sanctuary 
 Arabic Baptist Church of Dallas, Chapel  
     11:30 a.m. Agape Baptist Christian Fellowship, B218 
       2:30 p.m. Casa De Restauración, The Foundry 
       6:00 p.m. God Bless America Concert, Sanctuary 
 

  

Church Financial Report 
 Planned giving through May 28: $1,789,578      Actual giving through May 28: $1,618,732  (10%) 

View the Pastor’s Message 
fbcplano.org - Under Resources 

     Give Via Text Message:  Text ’FBCPLANO’ and the $ amount  to 73256  
                                                  WIFI Password:  romans121                                         



Senior Recognition - Congratulations to the Class of 2017! We celebrate with you 
today and pray that you will continue to grow in your ability to live lives blessed 
with God’s presence and purpose.  
 

Weekday School Transition Team Presentation - We are so grateful for the 
extensive research and the servant's heart that each of our team members 
exemplifies: Nancy Boyd, Karen McDonald, Carolyn Hull, Susan Oliver, Carol 
Sumner, Ruth Willoughby and Dwayne Weaver (ad hoc). If for some reason you 
have not already had the opportunity to hear their presentation, we invite you to 
join us in the Great Hall today at 5:00 p.m. for a comprehensive look into our 
Weekday School and potential partnership with Lionheart Children's Academy. 
These are exciting days at First Baptist Plano!  
 

Special Called Business Meeting - Please join us tonight at 6:00 p.m. in the Great 
Hall as members of the First Baptist Plano family come together to vote on the 
following items:  

 

• Weekday School and Lionheart Children’s Academy Partnership 
• 2017-18 Proposed Budget 

 

Short-Term Mission Trip to Camaguey, Cuba - Join East-West Ministries and FBC 
Carrollton, October 21-28. Approximate cost is $3,200 - $3,500; the Missions 
Committee will provide some support. Sign up deadline is August 1. Contact Lynn 
Skuza at lskuza1_elma@hotmail.com, or Kathy Stripling at kstripling@eastwest.org 
for more information. 

STUDENT MINISTRY 
 

Plano PM - Color War will be at the FBC park across the street from the Sanctuary 
this Wednesday, June 7, at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Summer Plano PM will begin meeting in homes each Wednesday evening during the 
summer, at 7:00 p.m. Follow Plano Students on Instragram, FB and Twitter for 
weekly locations. 
 
Colorado Trip - Spaces are still available for this July 9-14 trip. Cost is $500. Don’t 
miss this great opportunity for fellowship with friends and spiritual renewal in the 
beautiful Rocky Mountains! We’ll be camping, rafting, swimming at Hot Springs, and 
hearing powerful messages from Shannon Popp. Contact Jeff Howard 
(jeffh@fbcplano.org) or Cathy Hacker (cathyh@fbcplano.org) if interested.  

 
CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 
 

Cross Cheer Camp - Cross Cheer was created as a ministry to reach young girls 
through the sport of cheerleading. June 26-29, we invite completed K-5th grade girls 
to enjoy cheers, chants, jumps, gymnastics, games, Bible lessons and crafts in the 
gym, Monday-Thursday, 1:30 – 4:30 p.m. Cost is $90 before June 1. Register at 
www.crosscheer.com.
 
A BIG AWANA THANK YOU! - We are so grateful for the many adult and student 
volunteers who helped children learn God's Word this year in AWANA! Kids from 46 
families recited over 3,500 verses! Take time to come see our massive AWANA 
scripture memory paper chain displayed in the Great Hall! 
 
AWANA Fall Registration - AWANA is moving to Sunday afternoons in the Fall! We 
begin on August 27, 4:00-5:30 p.m. We are excited that this time change will allow 
even more families to disciple their children! 
 
Fall Registration Is Open:  

 

Parent’s Day Out (PDO) - www.fbcplano.org/pdo  

Weekday School (WDS) - www.fbcplano.org/wds 

  Vacation Bible School 
June 19-23  

8:30 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.  
Kids 4 yrs (by 6/1) - 5th Grade 

 
 
 

We’re only two weeks away!  

 

REGISTER TODAY at www.fbcplano.org/vbs 

 

This year marks the 4th year of our special God Bless America Concert 
presented by the First Baptist Plano Sanctuary Choir and Orchestra. We 
celebrate the music of our independence with selections including America the 
Beautiful, Stars and Stripes Forever, Taps, Salute to the Armed Forces, The 
Washington Post and others. We also honor the God of all freedom with 
selections including A Mighty Fortress Is Our God, Our Only Hope, Our God Is 
God and more! Come join us in the Sanctuary, at 6:00 p.m., on Sunday, June 11. 
The concert is FREE and open to the public, and you are encouraged to invite 
your friends and neighbors to join us! 


